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I strongly oppose any and all new taxes on Oregon residents income. HB 3856 is a 

complete waste of tax dollars that Oregonians need. 

How you polititians keep finding things to tax, when EVERYTHING  already has a tax 

is beyond belief. 

Find ways to SAVE taxpayers money, not add or increase taxes! 


